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A new PCOR form is required for ALL counties in 
California effective on January 1, 2018 as required by the 
Assessor’s office(s). 
 

The new form is attached and is accepted by each County 
Recorder throughout California, not every County has their 
updated forms available at this time.  
 
Please be prepared- there will NOT be a grace period given 
by the assessor’s office.  
 
If there is an old PCOR presented with the recording 
package the PCOR will be pulled and the $20.00 fee will be 
applied.  
 
Thank you!  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
             “Where the Customer is Our First Prioirity” 

Priority Title Company Servicing  

Los Angeles, San Bernardino, Ventura and Now Orange County 

 


